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While I'm sure this bill is well-intentioned, it will only further exasperate the housing 

crises. Landlords will be selling off their properties at a higher rate further decreasing 

affordable housing. We want more rentals (affordable housing), not less. How many 

homes have turned over since the last bill from rentals to primary residences? It's 

becoming non-viable to be a 30 day+ landlord in Oregon sadly.   


